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Greene County Commission Appoints Jeff Scott as County Budget Officer 
  
SPRINGFIELD, Missouri- The Greene County Commission has appointed Jeff Scott as the 
county’s new budget officer, effective Monday, March 2nd. He will be replacing Joclynn Brown, 
who was serving as the county’s Interim Budget Officer. 
 
Jeff transitions to the budget office from the Greene County Auditor’s office, where he served 
two years as a Senior Deputy Auditor. He brings over 20 years of banking, examination and 
auditing experience to the county, and is a graduate of Drury University. Jeff and his wife, Cora, 
and their daughter Sophia, are longtime residents of Greene County. 
 
“The Commission is excited to have Jeff Scott as part of our management team.” said Presiding 
Commissioner Bob Cirtin. “He brings a wealth of knowledge and expertise that is needed in the 
position of Budget Officer.” 
 
“I am looking forward to tackling the challenges Greene County faces,” said Scott. “While 
acknowledging there are areas of need, I will bring a positive outlook to the position and focus 
on the great services we provide to our citizens and businesses.” 
 
 
CONTACT: Erin Hedlun, Public Information Officer, Springfield-Greene County Office of 
Emergency Management | 417-829-6555 (office) | 417-860-0903 (cell) 
 
 
 

### 


